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Elrick Primary School: a Health Promoting School                          



	Newsletter : Session 2016/17                                   3 May 2017


	Dear Parents,
I hope you enjoyed the holiday weekend. Term 4 is well underway with plans being put in place for the many events and learning experiences which take place this term.

The Parent Council members are also busy planning Fun Day, an event which requires a huge amount of preparation. If you can spare just 1 hour of your time on the day it would be greatly appreciated and help to spread the load. Parent Forum will be contacting you shortly with details of how to volunteer.  We hope you will all come along and join in the fun that day. 

Parent Workshops
This session we have been working on a number of approaches we would like to share with parents. We are therefore planning to run informal workshops on Wednesday 31 May between 5.30 and 7.30pm.  The topics for the workshops are: Visible Learning, Learning Pit, Growth Mindset, Inclusion, Restorative Practice and Computational Thinking. You will be very welcome to drop in to any or all of the workshops, find out more about the topics, ask questions and share in any discussions with staff. We hope it will raise awareness of your children’s learning experiences and what aspects of school life are like. A text reminder will be sent out nearer the time. 
Sports Day
Sports Day this year will be on Thursday 25 May. The format will be a mixture of competitive sports and team sports. Children will be in their classes but will be earning points for their house. We plan to have picnics like last year and teas and coffees throughout the day. We would appreciate if the children could wear something in their house colour. You will shortly be receiving a letter with more detail of the timings etc.
Bikeability

Thank you to all parents who have volunteered to help this year. Without your support we wouldn’t be able to run the programme.
UNICEF
The Pupil Council is supporting Unicef Day of change this term, raising money through loose change to provide lifesaving food and care. This will take place on Friday 26 May when children are asked to wear something blue or sparkly and bring along loose change. The pupil Council will provide further information.
World of Work

A significant part of our role is to support children to develop skills for learning, life and work. This year we are focussing on this during our World of Work week. If you or anyone you know can share your skills or knowledge please do get in touch. It will be a wonderful opportunity for our children to learn more about the many skills needed in the world of work and how these are developed from a very early age. 
Mini Marathon
We are planning to run a sponsored mini marathon in June. This will help to boost School Funds which are used in a number of ways e.g. subsidising school trips, purchase of technology equipment such as iPads. More details and sponsor forms will follow. 
Parking

We continue to get phone calls from local residents regarding irresponsible parking and inappropriate responses from parents. This is really disappointing to hear and does reflect negatively on our school and the ethos we promote. Please respect the residents in Rowan, Aspen, Beech and surrounding areas and do not park in front of driveways or use driveways for turning. Please also keep our children safe by refraining from parking on zig zag or double yellow lines. 
Uniform

Please be reminded that you can use a link on our school website to order school uniform.  You can have items sent free of charge to school, or you may choose to pay a carriage fee and have the order sent directly to your home.  Orders take 2-3 weeks to arrive, so please bear this in mind if you are ordering for the next school session.  Please find the live link below:
https://www.imagescotland.com/custom-catalogue/ISG-S1241/235653
Dates
Monday 8 - Friday 12 May – P7 residential trip

Saturday 20 May – Fun Day
Wednesday 24 May – Author Mike Nicholson visit and book signing (details to follow)

Thursday 25 May – Sports Day

Friday 26 May – UNICEF Day of Change (wear blue or sparkly)

Monday 29 May – Friday 9 June – Bikeability Training
Wednesday 31 May – Friday 2 June – P7 Link Day at Westhill Academy
Monday 5 – Friday 9 June – World of Work Week
Wednesday 7 June 6.00pm – Parent Council AGM

Tuesday 13 June 18:30 – Nursery Parents’ Induction Meeting

Wednesday 21 June 18:30 – P1 Parents’ Induction Meeting 
Tuesday 27 June afternoon performance – P7 show

Wednesday 28 June evening performance – P7 show

Thursday 29 June pm – end of term presentation (P7 parents)
Friday 30 June – last day of term

As a school we value the partnership we have with parents and therefore appreciate any feedback you can provide.  This is part of our self evaluation process which helps us to develop and improve.  Please feel free to complete the Compliments, Comments and Complaints section below or e-mail the school with your feedback.

Yours Sincerely

Louise Malcolm

Head Teacher
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